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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

CITY OF MARCO ISLAND BUILDING AND PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENTS 
MOVE TO NEW LOCATION 

 
Marco Island, FL (April 13, 2022)  
 
Beginning Monday, April 18, 2022 the City of Marco Island Building and Public Works 
personnel will be working from their new offices located in the City Hall Annex at 1310 
San Marco Road.  In December 2020, the City bought the former Medical Arts Building 
and renovated the second floor to accommodate the Fire Department.  The first floor 
has also been renovated for the Building Department and Public Works Department.  
Phone numbers, emails, and hours of operation for these departments will not change 
as a result of this relocation.  Utility Billing will remain on the first floor of City Hall.   
 
The main entrance to the City Hall Annex faces San Marco Road, but residents doing 
business with the Building Department should enter the parking lot between City Hall 
and the Police Department.  There is a map attached showing where to enter and exit 
the Annex parking lot.  There is construction taking place on the City Hall campus, so 
please drive with caution and watch for workers in the area.  Parking is temporarily 
limited due to the construction.  
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